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Falls City Council action on pool and parks

(KLZA)-- With the loosening of directed health measures from the State of
Nebraska, many of the restrictions at the Falls City Aquatic Park are no longer in
place.

Council members responded to requests from the public to make a pass available
for sale for the remainder of the swim season. The price will be $75 which is half
of what a season pass normally costs.

In addition, punch cards for 10 pool entries are available to purchase for $20.

It was noted that due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the aquatic park will shut
down for the season when school begins and not be open on weekends through
Labor Day this year.

Council members also voted to continue to keep park restrooms and the shower
house at Stanton Lake Park closed due to the sanitizing requirements. A motion
to open the restrooms failed with only Council members Don Ferguson and Derek
Leyden voting in favor.
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